
Summer term 2017 

 

We hope that you have a lovely half term break and look forward to welcoming you back in 

June.  

We have a very busy few weeks planned up to the end of term. Below we have briefly outlined some of the planned ideas. 

These will be added to and more information will be given on our weekly newsletter.  

As part of our Father’s Day celebrations we would like all the children to bring in a photograph of their Daddy which 

they can share with the class. Please bring these in by Friday 9th June. 

Week.1 The Queen’s official birthday. We will be reading the story ‘The Queens Knickers’ and talking about the Queen 

and what her role is. We will be looking at coins and other items with the Queen’s head on and writing a letter to the 

Queen. 

Week.2  Sports morning and Father’s Day. The children will be designing and making their own banners for their teams. 

We will be talking about the importance of supporting our team mates and encouraging them. We will also be talking 

about our Daddies in preparation for Father’s Day. 

Week.3  Travel and transport. We will be thinking about the different ways we can travel, both in vehicles and using our 

bodies. The children will be doing traffic surveys, observational drawings, exploring the inside of a car and setting up a 

car wash and garage outside. In Rabbit class the children will be talking about what they have enjoyed at Nursery and 

what they are looking forward to doing as they move on the Reception class. They will also write a letter to their new 

teacher. Our story focus will be ‘Giraffes Can’t Dance’ and we will talk about the different talents we all have and what 

we would like to learn to do better. 

Week.4 We are going on our trip to LadyLand Farm on 28th June. We will be using non-fiction texts and the internet  to 

find out more information about farm animals and the children will report back their findings to the class. The children 

will also be describing animals for others to guess.. 

Week.5 We are hoping to take the children on a trip to the local woods.  The children will be going on a treasure hunt to 

find objects that we can then use to make pictures and models. We will also be taking all of the children on a trip to the 

main school. While we are there we will collect natural materials to look at back at Nursery.  The children will be making 

some maps of their visits and talking about features in the local area that they like and dislike.   

Week.6 Graduation day on Wednesday 12th July at 9.15am, this is for all parents to attend and will last approximately 

40 minutes. 

Hedgehog class will continue to focus on PSED, language skills and physical skills. More information will be included in 

the weekly newsletter. 

Dates: 

Tuesday 14th June:  Sports morning for all children 9.15-10.15  

Saturday 24th June: Summer Fair 

Wednesday 28th June: LadyLand Farm visit. 

Wednesday 12th July: Nursery graduation 9.15-10.15 approximately. All children welcome to come in for this. Parents 

are also invited. 

Thursday 13th June: break up at 12noon. Please collect your child from the library entrance at the main school. 

Visits to Reception: 

7th June 9.45-10.45 

22nd June 9.45-10.45 

10th July 11-12 

 

June Birthdays: 

Sophia.T 2nd  

Noah and Zach 17th 

July Birthdays: 

Kitty 12th 

Eli 31st 

 



Posh News  

Family Fun Day Newsflash 24th June 12-3pm: 

For the children who didn’t get to go to Legoland today, you will get the opportunity to 

bring home the Family Fun Day Programme and Raffle tickets! Senior House – we are 

afraid you will have to wait until after half term to see what wonderful things we have 

in store….. 

Please don’t forget to decorate your paper bag and fill it with 

goodies over half term. 

Reminders: 

Week 5th June: Please return the filled decorated bags to your class.  

Friday 9th June: Mufti day: Children to wear their own clothes in return for bringing 

in  

unopened packs of sweets or chocolates. 

Friday 23rd June: Donated cakes to be brought in. If you would prefer not to take 

part in the Great Seaton House Bake Off, please still support us and bring in cakes to 

be sold in our Cafe. 

Thank you  

POSH 

 

 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 


